
 

 

 

 
 

PO Box 2111  Dubbo  NSW  2830 
Level 1, 48-52 Wingewarra Street  Dubbo  NSW  2830 

Tel: (02) 6883 5330     Fax: (02) 6884 8675 
ABN 30 841 387 271 

www.environment.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 

DOC17/470038 
SSD 8879 Mod2 

Mr Anthony Ko 
Planning Officer 
Resource and Energy Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
anthony.ko@planning.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Mr Ko 

Western Coal Services Modification 2 

I refer to the statement of environmental effects for the Western Coal Services (SSD 5579) 
Modification 2 emailed to the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) on 14 September 2017. 

OEH understands that the proposed modification will not require changes to surface infrastructure, 
and no major changes to approved surface operations are proposed. As such, the approved 
disturbance footprint for the project will not change, so there will be no additional ground disturbance 
or clearing of native vegetation. No change to the rehabilitation program for the site will occur as a 
result of the proposed modification. 

Based on the information provided, OEH has no specific comments regarding the proposed 
modification. If you have any queries, please contact Liz Mazzer, Conservation Planning Officer on 
6883 5325 or liz.mazzer@environment.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 
PETER CHRISTIE 
Director North West 
Regional Operations Division 

28 September 2017 
  
Contact officer: LIZ MAZZER 

6883 5325 


